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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0387   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: March 5, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion to reject single bid for Cisco SmartNet maintenance renewal and 

support – Invitation to Bid (ITB) 733-11176 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission reject the single bid received for Cisco 
SmartNet maintenance renewal and support.   
 
Background 
In accordance with the provisions of Section 2-180(5) City Code, rejection of bids, this 
bid is being reported to the City Commission and recommended for rejection.  On 

February 6, 2013 Procurement Services issued ITB 733-11176 for the annual support 
renewal for Cisco SmartNet maintenance.   On February 14, 2013 the bid solicitation 
was extended because only one bid was received.  On February 18, 2013 the bid was 
opened with only one responsive bid received for a total amount of $176,415.42.   
 
Staff believes better pricing can be obtained by rebidding this item. 
 
Resource Impact 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Prepared by:  Richard Ewell, Procurement Specialist II 
                       Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I  
 
Department Director:  Mike Maier, ITS Director/CTO 


